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Past State President Jerry Shook is pictured presenting an appreciation 

plaque on behalf of the New York State Elks Association to Pedro Rosa. 

Pedro served our State Association as the Elks Memorial Service         

Committee Chair from 2012-2015.  

Past State President Jerry Shook is pictured presenting an appreciation 

plaque on behalf of the New York State Elks Association to Stu Rishe. 

Stu served our State Association as the Elks National Foundation          

Past State President Jamie Peace is pictured presenting an appreciation 

plaque on behalf of the New York State Elks Association to Past State 

President Anthony Gilberti in recognition of his commitment as a member 

of the Major Projects Board of Directors.   

Major Project Chair Irene Pashley is pictured presenting the NYSEA Major 

Project Committee State Vice President Award to Helen Blais. Helen was 

recognized for her outstanding support of the NYS Elks Major Projects.  

Major Project Chair Irene Pashley is pictured presenting a NYSEA Major 

Project recognition award to Northeast Major Project Chair David Brown. . 

David was recognized for his outstanding support of the NYS Elks Major 

Projects during the 2014-2015 Fraternal Year. .  

Major Project Chair Irene Pashley is pictured presenting a NYSEA Major 

Project recognition award to Mid-Hudson Major Project Chair Adam    

Martin. Adam was recognized for his outstanding support of the NYS Elks 

Major Projects during the 2014-2015 Fraternal Year. .  

Major Project Chair Irene Pashley is pictured presenting a NYSEA Major 

Project recognition award to the Ladies of the East. They were recognized 

for making the largest donation to Major Projects during the 2014-2015 

Fraternal Year.  

Major Project Chair Irene Pashley is pictured presenting a NYSEA Major 

Project recognition award to the Rotterdam Lodge #2157 Ladies Auxiliary. 

They were recognized for achieving over $5000 in donations to the Major 

Projects during the 2014-2015 fraternal Year. .  


